Update — The Pubs Code Adjudicator has
concluded its review of Star’s
reported breaches of the Pubs Code in
relation to information given to tied
tenants about premises insurance

Star has now revised its communications with tied tenants to ensure it
provides transparent information in relation to premises insurance as
required by the Pubs Code.
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